

8th August 2011 Ref: DSG(2011)C231

All DSG members

Please respond to:

June Love DSG Secretariat Dounreay.com Traill House 7 Olrig Street Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

Tel: 01847 804612 Fax: 01847 804615

Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Dear DSG members

NEW LOW LEVEL WASTE FACILITIES

At the last DSG site restoration sub group meeting held on the 20th July there was a number of questions arose regarding the new Low Level Waste facility project.

Following this meeting, I discussed this with Simon Middlemas and we agreed that it would be appropriate to hold a special meeting concentrating on this project. I have also taken the liberty to invite the Buldoo Residents Group to allow DSG and Buldoo to be briefed at the same time. David Mudie, Highland Council Planning will also be in attendance as well as representatives from DSRL, NDA and SEPA.

The meeting will take place in the Orange Room, Park Hotel on 8th September at 7.00pm and I would be grateful if you could let June know whether you are available to attend no later than 26th August.

Yours sincerely

Bob Earnshaw DSG Chairman

cc: Simon Middlemas, DSRL